
Dear Parents, 
 
Reception had such a busy week! We have been getting 
excited using our new token system which is helping us to 
get ready for Year 1. This week the children have been 
learning about the differences between some transports 
that we use every day.   
 
During Numeracy, the children have been continuing to 
count in twos, fives and tens. The children loved making 
number lines and counting the Numicon. They have also been uploading their own work 
using Seesaw and enjoying being in charge of their own work. 
 
The children have been writing lots this week! Their favourite writing task was when they 
were asked to write about their morning before school. We heard some lovely sentences 
and some of them wrote about their journeys to school with each other, which was lovely. 
We have had some excellent writing this week. 
 
We are continuing revising our Hebrew letters, this week we learnt 

Chet and Tet.  We know that Chet looks like a chuppah (a wedding 

canopy) and we had lots of fun outside in the lovely weather 

creating Chet looking shapes out of blocks, crates, drainpipes and 

anything else we could!  We also learnt tet has a hole in its top and 

we found all the things around the classroom we could find that 

began with the 't' sound.  I have assigned relevant games on JI Tap, 

please allow your child to play the games on the app, all sign in details can be found in your 

green link books, any problems please contact the Reception Team through the book. 

This week Reception carried on learning to say ׁאֵש - esh (fire), מְדוּרָה- medura (Bonfire), ַַּפּוּח -תַּ
תָה ,tapu’ac adama (potatos) -אֲדָמָה  cake - עוּגָה salad (salat) and - סָלָט ,Hummus - חוּמוּס ,pitta - פִּּ
(uga), for Lag Ba’omer. 

Reception carried on learning the song Esh bo’eret - מירבַ /בוערתַגַבעומרַאש"שירַילדיםַלל

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3lCguENW9so האוסמן

Our week’s attendance was 100%. Weekly attendance needs to be over 96%. 
 
 
Shabbat Shalom, 
 
Reception Team 


